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Contact Us: 

Write to us at: YorkRegion@metrolinx.com  
Find us on Twitter @Metrolinx 
Visit the website: metrolinx.com/rutherford  
 

Rutherford Road Night 
Works 
October 9, 2020 

The local project 
Metrolinx and its contractors continue work at 
Rutherford GO Station on a new parking 
garage, station building, and a road underpass 
at Rutherford Road. 
 
In support of this work, we are installing new 
storm sewers along Rutherford Road as part of 
the storm water management system for the 
future Rutherford Road underpass. 
 
Construction update 

Metrolinx's contractor will be performing work on/along Rutherford Road adjacent to Peter Rupert 
Avenue. This work will occur overnight from beginning in about late October and continuing into 
approximately late November. To ensure that the intersection remains open to traffic, the work will be 
completed in multiple stages. Traffic in some directions will be reduced to one- or two-lane configurations 
overnight. York Regional Police will be on site to help direct traffic. Lane reductions will occur only 
overnight and are not expected to affect your daytime commutes. 
 
What this means for you  

There will be overnight construction activity along Rutherford Road near the intersection of Peter 
Rupert Avenue / Confederation Parkway, starting at approximately 8:00 pm and continuing to 
approximately 6:00 am, Mondays to Saturdays, for approximately one month. You might experience noise 
and dust resulting from construction. If lights are required to complete any overnight work safely, they 
will be pointed away from households and windows. We apologize in advance for any inconvenience, and 
we’ll make every effort to minimize disruption as much as possible. 
 
Questions 

If you have any questions or concerns about this work, please contact us any time at 
YorkRegion@metrolinx.com.  
 
For more information on GO Transit Expansion in your community, log on to metrolinx.com/rutherford
 


